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SIUEBULLETIN
To the Faculty a n d  Staff of Southern Illinois University a t  Edwardsville

V ol 28, No. 20 
October 15, 1997

MEMO TO: University Faculty and Staff

FROM: David Werner^

SUBJECT: SIUE Charitable Fund Drive
State and University Employees Combined Appeal (SECA)

For years. University faculty and staff have participated in an annual charitable fund drive 
which provides money and services to people in need. SECA enables University employees to 
choose among the following 15 major charitable organizations to support; America’s Charities, 
American Cancer Society, Black United Fund, Combined Health Appeal, Earth Share, 
Environmental Fund of Illinois, Illinois Special Olympics, Illinois Women’s Funding Federation, 
Independent Charities o f America, International Service Agencies, Little City Foundation, 
Public Interest Fund of Illinois, United Negro College Fund, United Way, and Veterans 
Protective Leagues.

The 1997 SIUE Charitable Fund Drive runs from October 15 through November 21.
This year’s Fund Drive materials are enclosed. I urge you to review this im portant 
inform ation and to participate in this year’s drive.

Last year, University employees contributed almost $45,000 to the joint campaign. Your 
continued concern and generosity will be greatly appreciated by all who benefit from the work 
o f  these organizations. Let’s help return to our community the support it has given to SIUE.

Enclosure

be: Greg Conroy
bbc: Chrono 
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